KANAZAWA UNIVERSITY

Kakuma, Kanazawa, Ishikawa 920-1192 Japan

June 18, 2019
Dear Exchange Partner,

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for your generous support for student
exchange ever since the conclusion of the memorandum of agreement between our universi-
ties.

I am writing this letter in order to inform you in advance that our university has
decided to renew the organization of the current short-term exchange programs. In brief,
starting the academic year 2020-2021, Programs A, C, D and E will be integrated into one
big short-term exchange program, while Program B will remain as it is. This change is in-
tended to provide your students with more flexibility in selecting courses based on their in-
dividual study-abroad objective as well as a simplified application procedure.

Along with the above reorganization, please note that every applicant to the
integrated program will have to submit us a scanned copy of the official score report of the
Japanese Language Proficiency Test (JLPT) or that of a designated standardized English
proficiency test, if he or she is not a native speaker of Japanese or English. Please also
note, there will be no change in the availability of the JASSO scholarship, and the
opportunity for your students to attend our Japanese language and culture courses will
remain the same.

We will inform you of our new student exchange programs in details in October
upon recruitment of exchange students for the academic year 2020-2021. If you have any

questions, please feel free to contact us. I appreciate your understanding and support.

Thank you very much for your kind attention.

Sincerely yours, ,

Director

Organization of Global Affairs
Kanazawa University

Yoshio Otani



